
 
 

Update on the Status of the Campuses 
 
January 19, 2023 

 

Dear Pacifica Community, 

 

I am writing to provide updates on the heavy rainstorms that affected our Golden State 

last week. Our hearts are with all the people in our community and the state who 

experienced losses due to the storm. 

 

With that said, we are pleased to confirm that both campuses are fully operational and 

that this weekend’s residential sessions are being held on campus as scheduled.   

 

We are grateful for the dedication and professionalism shown by the teams across 

Pacifica who allowed our campuses to weather the storm, while maintaining the highest-

quality education. Your efficient and collaborative work under difficult circumstances 

resulted in the safety and well-being of our students, faculty, staff, vendors, and campus 

grounds. 

 

While a drier period of weather is expected in the upcoming days, clean-up from the 

storm remains on certain roads.  We will continue to monitor the weather and 

communicate with you should severe weather threaten our area in the weeks ahead.  We 

are certainly appreciative of any precipitation that aids in putting a dent in our drought 

status.  Still, the effects it can have on ground, road, and travel conditions is something 

we certainly are staying mindful of, and we have necessary preparation measures in place 

to help manage the safety of our community. 

 

Also, as an additional safety-related note, just a friendly reminder that the same COVID-

19 protocols from the fall quarter are still in effect this winter on campus.  Please 

remember to bring a photo of a negative COVID-19 test that was taken within 24 hours 

of coming to campus, and note that masks are required in shuttles and in the classroom. 

 

Thank you all for your ongoing resilience and contributions to making the Pacifica 

community such a safe and wonderful community to work, learn, and connect. I wish you 

every success this quarter. 

 

Warmly, 

 

Dr. Lee 

President & CEO 

 

Adam Brown 

Director of Campus Operations 
 


